St. Luke School Commission Meeting
December 1, 2020
Attendees:
Present:  Msg. Schaedel, Jonathan Grismore, Jen Schaffer, Kevin McCusker, 		 Katee Schrage, Joe Heidt, Katie DeLisle, Mary Jo Woodside, Kevin Stitle, Larry O’Bryan, Rob Stapleton, Darren Beam, Mary Beth Cloud
Reminder:  NEXT MEETING IS TUESDAY, JANUARY 5, 2021.
Meeting opened at 7:08 with Monsignor leading us in prayer.
November Minutes were approved.
Larry O’Bryan presented to us the information regarding possible tuition for 2020-2021 school year.   Included in this discussion was the issue of how to handle Tech Fees and Instrumental Fees.  
Kevin McCusker made a motion to roll the tech fee Grades K-8 into the tuition and remove it from being a separate fee.  Also, the he made the motion to roll the instrumental music fees should be rolled into the tuition fees.  These two motions passed 7-2.  
There was discussion of the Master Calendar for next year.    School will start August 18, 2021, we will break for Christmas Vacation on December 22, returning January 4 or January 5, 2022 with a tentative end of school date of June 3.  
At this time, many of the events traditionally scheduled for the 2nd semester are cancelled due to the virus.  For example, the 8th Grade trip to Washington D.C. is cancelled as Washington D.C. is still locked down.				
We will have a drive thru for the students with the teachers on Wednesday, December 16.  Mary Beth Cloud has agreed to put together a breakfast/brunch for the teachers on that day.  
There was a discussion about how to handle Professional Development time for the teachers during the school year.   There was also discussion about small group instruction.  
Meeting closed with a prayer led by Monsignor.
Respectfully Submitted, Mary Jo Woodside

